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28th February 2022 

Dear Parents / carers, 

 

We are delighted to welcome the children back and begin another exciting term of 

learning. This letter will give you a brief overview of some of the key information for 

this half term, including the trips and events that are coming up. 

 

Spring two curriculum overview 

Maths Writing 
 

Reading Project: Science 
Animals including humans 

 
Blood Heart 

PSHE  
Rights and 

responsibilities 

Converting 
Units 
 
Perimeter, 
Area and 
Volume 
 
Ratio  
 
SATS 
preparation 
 

Narrative 
inspired by ‘A 
Monster Calls’ 
 
Poetry 
inspired by 
‘Moth’ 
 
 
 

Short texts, 
fiction and 
non-fiction, 
most linked to 
our project 
VIPERS focus 
(vocabulary, 
inference, 
prediction, 
evaluation, 
retrieval, 
summary) 
Including SATs 
style texts and 
questions. 
 

Blood flows through our bodies in all its 
vibrant shades of red. Let’s explore our 
circulation system. Now, surgeons, 
don’t be squeamish as we dissect an 
animal heart and examine the veins, 
arteries and chambers up close. Find 
out how to keep your heart happy with 
cardiovascular exercise and healthy 
food. Kickstart a campaign to spread 
the word about the damage caused to 
the lungs and heart by smoking. 

  

  
Money 

including 

types of bank 

accounts 

 

Democracy-

how elections 

are held  

 

PE days – Monday (Netball) and Thursday (Golf) 

 

Children will continue to come to school in their full PE kit on their PE days. Please 

make sure to dress appropriately for the weather, wearing joggers or a jumper 

where needed. 

 

Trips / visitors / Experiences 

Dissect a pig’s heart   Adventure International 
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Home Learning 

 

We are so pleased with the progress the children continue to make with reading. 

Please continue to harness this by reading with / to your child on a daily basis and let 

us know how they are getting on by making a note in their reading diary. It is 

expected that children read out loud every day. This is essential as it develops their 

accuracy and confidence in reading aloud. It is also a fabulous chance to question 

them on what they have read – a key skill for reading! 

 

Maths and reading tasks will continue to be set on a Friday with homework due in on 

the following Friday. It will be set on Google Classroom. Please let us know if you 

need paper copies. 

 

 

Useful links: School website - Bude Primary Academy - Juniors (budejuniors.org.uk) 

Wanson website page - Bude Primary Academy - Juniors (budejuniors.org.uk) 

Widemouth website page - Bude Primary Academy - Juniors (budejuniors.org.uk) 

 

Follow our Facebook and Twitter pages: 

Facebook – Bude Primary Academy – Juniors 

Twitter handle – @budeprimary 

 

We are looking forward to another fun filled half term and thank you in advance for 

all of your support. As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact us. 

 

Year 6 Team 

 

Mr. Bevan and Mrs. English-Wanson 

Mr. Clark and Mrs. Yeo-Widemouth 
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